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At High Storrs, we are committed to providing a wide-ranging, impartial careers offer to our 

students. This includes information about the full range of learning and training pathways on offer 

and we are therefore happy to consider requests from training, apprenticeship and vocational 

education providers to speak to our students.  

 

 

A provider wishing to request access should contact our careers team by email: 

careersadmin@highstorrs-mlt.co.uk with at least 6 weeks’ notice. Please contact us to identify the 

most suitable opportunity for you.  

 

 

The school policies on safeguarding and visitors sets out the school’s approach to allowing 

providers into school as visitors to talk to our students. These can be found on the school website.  

 

 

The school will endeavour to make the school hall, classrooms or other spaces available, as 

appropriate to the activity. The school can also make available ICT access, projectors and other 

specialist equipment to support provider presentations. This will all be discussed and agreed in 

advance of the visit with the Careers Leader.  

 

 

Please be aware that all requests will be considered on the basis of staffing availability to support 

the activity, the school calendar and rooming availability to host the activity. 
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